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March 30, 1936 

 

Hon. Lloyd B. Stark 

Louisian, Mo. 

 

Dear Sir: - 

 Just a brief missive to bet you know I am still interested in your campaign for Governor. 

True enough I am here in the law school, but when the said term expires, I will return to my 

home in the State of Missouri. I hear very often from the Club I organized prior to my coming 

here to law school, which is established in Liberty, Mo. 

 I am sure I can be of much service to you in the coming summer months, and I would 

appreciate the opportunity of having to many other towns all over the State of Missouri and 

making speeches among my Race of people in your behalf. I have had lots of experience along 

this line. If you will or care to consider me to act in such a capacity for you I will present other 

suggestions to you that will be of great help to you in securing support from Colored voters of 

Missouri. 
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 I trust you are in splendid health. I also hope you will consider me to assist you in 

becoming our next Governor of the State of Missouri. If you are interested in my program, I'll 

appreciate a response form you in the near future, and I will perfect my program and plans in 

your behalf. Wishing for you success and with very sincere wish. 

 I am, 

 Yours truly, 

 Robert E. Waldron Jr., A.B. 

P.S. May I hear from you soon? 


